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From: Hero Granger-Taylor [hero@granger-taylor.com]
Sent: 18 December 2012 20:48
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Your Invalid Notification reference: 2012/6733/INVALID - 22 Park Village East

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Green

Thanks for your answer. 

The Holm Oak is at the far end of the back garden, where there was once a branch of the Regent's Canal. The Bay tree is also in the rear garden but not so far from the house. I just want to cut off from the bay  the branches that stick out beyond the majority of the foliage, i.e. make it a neater and narrower shape. 

Hope this is the info you need. 

Hero Granger-Taylor (Miss)  

----- Original Message ----- 
  From: Planning 
  To: 'Hero Granger-Taylor' 
  Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 3:03 PM
  Subject: RE: Your Invalid Notification reference: 2012/6733/INVALID - 22 Park Village East

  Dear Mr Granger-Taylor

  Please confirm the location of the Holm Oak and Bay trees i.e front or rear garden.

  Please confirm the amount of pruning you intend to carry out on the Bay tree.

  Many thanks

  Matthias Genet

  Planning Technician  |  Fast Track and Validation Team

   Tel.: 0207 974 5961  |  Fax: 020 7974 1680  |   matthias.genet@camden.gov.uk

  Development Management  | Regeneration and Planning

  Culture and Environment Directorate  |  London Borough of Camden  |  Town Hall Extension  |  Argyle Street  |  London   |  WC1H 8EQ

  Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

  Think before you print! Please do not print out this e-mail unless absolutely necessary

  This e-mail is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may contain confidential or privileged information. If you receive this message but are not the intended recipient you are expressly notified that any copying or dissemination of this message without our permission is prohibited. You must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. Unless stated to the contrary, any opinions or comments are personal to the writer and do not represent the official view of the Council. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------
  From: Hero Granger-Taylor [mailto:hero@granger-taylor.com] 
  Sent: 18 December 2012 11:12
  To: Planning
  Subject: completed tree application form attached for work to trees in a conservation area

  Please forward attached application form and estimate to the tree section. 
  Yours sincerely, Hero Granger-Taylor

  ---- Original Message ----- 
    From: Planning 
    To: 'hero@granger-taylor.com' 
    Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 3:08 PM
    Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - Contact the tree preservation team (trees on private land) (ref: 8154120)

    Dear Mr Granger-Taylor

    Thank you for your enquiry.

    Please find attached a Tree Work application form, guidance notes and a list of contractors (for your information).

    Many thanks

    Matthias Genet

    Planning Technician  |  Fast Track and Validation Team

     Tel.: 0207 974 5961  |  Fax: 020 7974 1680  |   matthias.genet@camden.gov.uk

    Development Management  | Regeneration and Planning

    Culture and Environment Directorate  |  London Borough of Camden  |  Town Hall Extension  |  Argyle Street  |  London   |  WC1H 8EQ

    Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

    Think before you print! Please do not print out this e-mail unless absolutely necessary

    This e-mail is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may contain confidential or privileged information. If you receive this message but are not the intended recipient you are expressly notified that any copying or dissemination of this message without our permission is prohibited. You must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. Unless stated to the contrary, any opinions or comments are personal to the writer and do not represent the official view of the Council. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------
    From: no-reply 
    Sent: 25 November 2012 17:43
    To: Planning
    Subject: Enquiry from the public - Contact the tree preservation team (trees on private land) (ref: 8154120)
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    Please find attached an enquiry submitted using an eform on the Camden website. The enquiry should be dealt with in the same way as a usual email from the public.

    If you have any questions about this new facility on the website please contact webmanager@camden.gov.uk.
    This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. 
  This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. 
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